
 
 
 
 
 
December 29, 2015 
 
 
Dear Bears, 
 
The New Year is just around the corner and that means it is time for the coolest 
fundraising event in Tempe – the 5th Annual Polar Bear Plunge at The Lakes!  
 
This year’s bone-chilling, yet heart-warming event will be held on Saturday, Jan. 9. 
 
I invite you to come take the plunge with us. It will be one of the craziest, most exhilarating 
things that you will do all year!  
 
And if jumping into cold water isn’t for you, please come be a Teddy Bear and cheer for 
the Polar Bears as we earn our bragging rights.   
 
Either way, your support of the Polar Bear Plunge is greatly appreciated!  
 
Since the inaugural Plunge in 2012, Team Asa has raised more than $25,000 for Tempe’s 
adapted recreation programs which provide recreational and social opportunities for 
individuals with disabilities. Some of the wonderful programs include the Tempe High and 
Tempe Elementary School District’s Adapted PE programs, The Centers for Habilitation, 
Tempe Special Olympics, City of Tempe’s Buddy Bowling, Camp Challenge, Fabulous 
Friday Night Dances and more. 
 
I want to thank you for helping us create several Best-Day-Ever days for some 
incredibly deserving individuals this past year. The stories and pictures from those days 
can viewed on our web site at www.TeamAsa.org and our Facebook page at 
www.Facebook/GoTeamAsa. 
 
I look forward to seeing you January 9th!  
 
#BRRRRingIt! 
Denise 
 
Denise Rentschler 
Chief Instigator, Team Asa 
www.TeamAsa.org 
drents@cox.net 
602.329.1955 
Team Asa is a non-profit 501 (c) 3 organization. Our EIN # is 46-1444254 for tax purposes. 
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